

California Political Attorneys Association

c/o Stephen J. Kaufman, Chair, Regulatory Committee Kaufman Legal Group, APC 777 South Figueroa Street, Suite 4050 Los Angeles, CA 90017 Telephone: (213) 452-6565

Facsimile: (213) 452-6565

E-Mail: skaufman@kaufmanlegalgroup.com

June 6, 2011

Direct (213) 452-6550

Via Email and U.S. Mail

Chair Ann Ravel and Commissioners Fair Political Practices Commission 428 J Street, Suite 800 Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Regulation Clarification Project

Dear Chair Ravel and Commissioners:

On behalf of the California Political Attorney's Association ("CPAA"), I am writing to express our support for the Commission's Regulation Clarification Project.

We applaud the Commission's efforts to revise current regulations and regulatory schemes to provide greater clarity to the regulated community and ensure better compliance with the Political Reform Act. We also welcome the opportunity to provide substantive input to the Commission throughout the process, beginning with the interested persons meetings that have been scheduled, including the upcoming meeting later this week in Los Angeles.

In furtherance of those efforts, CPAA has convened its Regulatory Committee to develop concrete proposals for submission to the Commission's staff. I am pleased to chair the Committee, and we look forward to working with you and your staff over the coming weeks and months to develop a regulatory scheme that is more clear, consistent and up to date.

Very truly yours,

Stephen J. Kajufman

Chair, CPAA Regulatory Committee

cc: CPAA Executive and Regulatory Committees